[image: ] WE NEED YOUR HELP TO KEEP OUR KIDS SAFE!

Thank you to the more than 100 parents who committed to staff carpool at least one repeating shift per month! You are bringing much needed stability and stamina to our carpool staffing schedule.

But we did not get enough repeating volunteers to cover all the shifts, so we still need more help to fill the almost 1000 shifts that are still open for the rest of the school year. Please use the links below to sign up for any dates/times you’d like to cover.

There is one online sign up form for each day of the week that includes shifts for the entire school year. I have already added anyone who signed up for a repeating shift, and hopefully you got a confirmation email. 

When signing up for new shifts, you can select the same shift each month or just sign up for the shifts that work for you. You’ll receive a reminder via email four days prior to your shift. Please do your best to attend any shifts for which you sign up. If you need to cancel any or all of your shifts or change your email address, please sign into SignUpGenius with your email and cancel your shifts directly at signupgenius.com.

SignUpGenius Volunteer Carpool Staffing Links for the 2016/2017 School Year
[bookmark: _GoBack]Monday  
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080c4aa4a822a75-bfamonday
Tuesday 
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080c4aa4a822a75-bfatuesday
Wednesday 
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080c4aa4a822a75-bfawed
Thursday 
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080c4aa4a822a75-bfathursday
Friday  
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080c4aa4a822a75-bfafriday

Thanks for your help in keeping our kids safe! If you have questions or comments, please email me at elizabethbillups@gmail.com. 
- Elizabeth Billups, BFA PTO Volunteer, Carpool Staffing Coordinator
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